
Graeff, Melissa

From: Christine Ilik <christineilik@verizon.net>
Sent Sunday, November 11,20189:24 AM
To: PW, CC Reg Changes
Subject: PA child care regulations and breastfeeding

I am writing my comments in regard to the PA child care regulations and breasifeeding. I am a board
certified lactation consultant. Breasifeeding saves billions of dollars a year in the USA in health care
spending. Breastfeeding education for childcare staff will not add to their workloads. The education is
about creating a breastfeeding friendly environment and the safe boffle4eeding and storage of human
milk. Please make this education part of the standard for child care workers in PA Thank you

Christine Ilik RN,BSN,IBCLC
Fort Washington PA
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